
 
 

 

 

REGULAR MEETING 
Monday, February 10, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. 

Keith Middle School - Community Room 
225 Hathaway Blvd., New Bedford, Massachusetts 

 

 

  
1. CALL TO ORDER 

• Pledge of Allegiance 

2. ROLL CALL OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

• Monday, January 13, 2019 

4. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

5. STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE REPORT 

 

6. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

A. Carlos Pacheco Elementary School Student Highlight 

B. Play Works Presentation 

C. Preliminary Budget Review 

7. OTHER REPORTS 

A. Finance and Operations Reports: 

• Financial Report 

• Facilities Update 

 
B. Personnel Report 

C. School Committee Reports  

 

8. NEW BUSINESS 

 A.    Consideration of the first reading of the following policy to amend/adopt (Reviewed and approved by 

        the Policy Sub-Committee) 

   File:  GCRD Tutoring for Pay 

B. Consideration to approve Southeastern Massachusetts Education Collaborative's amended Capital Reserve 
Policy and Articles of Agreement as submitted to the School Committee 

 

C. Approval of the 2020-2021 and 2012-2022 School Calendars.  This will be in effect for all schools with the 
exception of:  Gomes ES, Hayden McFadden ES, Parker ES and Middle Schools 

 

Thomas Anderson 
Superintendent of Schools 

Secretary, School Committee 

NEW BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
PAUL RODRIGUES ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

455 COUNTY STREET NEW BEDFORD, MASSACHUSETTS 
TELEPHONE: 508.997.4511 

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell 
Chairperson, Ex-Officio 
Christopher A. Cotter 

Vice Chairperson 
Joshua Amaral 

Colleen Dawicki 
Joaquim B. Livramento, Jr. 

John A. Oliveira 
Bruce J. Oliveira 



 
9. ADJOURN 

 

Next Regular Scheduled Meeting: 

March 9, 2020 – 6:00 P.M. - Keith Middle School 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any accommodations are needed, please contact Marjorie 

Fernandes at 508-997-4511, Ext. 14552 (mjfernandes@newbedfordschools.org) or MassRelay 711. Requests should be made 

as soon as possible but at least 48 hours prior to scheduled meeting. 

 

mailto:mjfernandes@newbedfordschools.org

